
Monthly Membership Meetings 
 

General Membership Meeting Minutes 
The DC Sisters 

January 5, 2016 
6:37pm (EST) The DC Center 

 

Members:  
Present: Sedusa Poly Tishun, Queen IssaFella, Allie Lewya, Millie Terri, 
Tearyn Upmyrectimus, Dietrich Anne DiMaggio, RayDee O’Active, Tammi 

Bo’Rene, Joy! to the World and new guest, David McBee 
On Phone: N/A  

Quorum present? Yes 

 

Proceedings: 

 
· Meeting called to order at 6:37 p.m. by Mistress of Novice, Allie 

Lewya 

 
- Opening Ritual skipped due to timing. 

- December Board Meeting minutes approved 

 

· Sub Committees Report: 
- Media/Website still working. Sister Tammi will be meeting with committee 

members this month to finish.  

o It was noted that Bio’s are still needed from all members for 
website.  

- Cornet Design: Sister Dietrich presented a prototype that pays homage to 
both DC and SPI. Incorporating the DC flag (red with 3 white stars) 

alongside the well-known brassiere that many SPI houses use. 
o Millie Terri motioned for voting the prototype as the official “formal” 

coronet for the House. 
o House votes, vote passes unanimously.    

 

· UNPC Report: 
- RayDee passed along information that Sisters Tearyn and Millie are now 

the house representatives.  
- UNPC is excited and happy with all the work we are doing. 

 

· Financial Report: 
- Sister Queen noted that the House funds are currently $2,105.64. 



 

· Elevations: 
- No elevations at this time. 

 

· Old Business: 
- -Dietrich talked with Paige, should have invoice by end of week and Logo 

by Jan. 15, 2016. 

- RayDee Novice Project: FB Page created, website created, developing 

email for different houses. Starting Jan 8th, RayDee will send out email to 
house with drop box link with photo 

- Dietrich Novice Project: Budget needed is $150. Will need house to flash 
flyer community (Joy! stated she would take the reigns on this to help) 

o House voted on accepting event as Novice Project, vote 
approved unanimously.  

- Queen is submitting paperwork to DCRA to get our business license. Then 
will send off paperwork to IRS 

- New Business 

 

- Allie announced she would be stepping down from Mistress of Novice and 

taking a sabbatical at close of meeting. She accepted a job out of state 
and will be back by end of year. 

 
- Millie made motion to have the “Dues” section of P&P and Bylaws 

removed. Questions were asked and house feels we should reach out to 
Sister Unity before any more discussion is made on this matter. 

 
 

 
· Meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m. by Abbess Sedusa Poly Tishun. 

· Minutes submitted by Mistress of the Quill, Sister Millie Terri. 
 


